
Headteacher update 

                                                                                                                             The week ahead 

It has been so wonderful 
to see the children back in 
school, especially now 
that the sun is shining! 
There are so many exciting 
evets coming up, I thought 
it wise to focus this news-
letter on dates. We will 
send more information 
out for each event closer 
to the time, but hopefully 
having these dates in ad-
vance will help keep your 
diaries organised! 

Day Event Club option 

Mon   

Tues   

Wed PE for Longships High five netball KS2—bring PE kit to change into 

Thurs PE for Brisons & Cowloe Multi sports for KS1 

Football match @ Mousehole for Year 5/6 

Fri Brisons Trip to Duchy College  

Beach school  

 

WB Date Event 

10.6 12.6.24 Year 6 cricket @ St Just. We leave school at 9.30 and will return by lunchtime 

 13.6.24 Year 5/6 football match against Mousehole (away). We will head over straight after 

school and hopefully be able to kick off at 3.45 

 14.6.24 Brisons trip to Duchy college—see letter sent out separately  

17.6 19.6.24 Year 4, 5 & 6 cricket @ St Just. Times to be confirmed 

 20.6.24 Whole School sports day—pupil activities on the beach in the morning, then parents are 

welcome to join us for lunch and then watch the races in the afternoon. 

24.6 24.6 KS2 storytelling Oracy workshop—Sennen Tales. Pupils will be working with experts to 

develop local stories, that will then be recorded and made into a podcast! 

 25.6.24 Year 5 enrichment morning @ Cape. We will take pupils over first thing and pick them up 

after lunch. There will be a link coming out to sign your child up for lunch. 

 26.6—28.6 Cowloe Camp  

1.7 2.7.24 Hall for Cornwall music event—see page 2. 

 3.7.24 Potential whole school trip to St Micheal’s Mount—TBC 

15.7 16.7.24 Longships to Truro college for Sports festival 

 19.7.24 Enterprise market—pm 

 20.7.24 Lafrowda—details to be confirmed 

22.7 23.7.24 Leaver’s assembly & last day of school 



As mentioned in our end of term assembly, we would like to take part in a musical event at Hall for Cornwall on Tuesday July 

2nd.  Brisons have written and learned a song for the event called ‘Sennen’. We would like to invite Brisons to perform this on 

the evening, and also open it up to the other children to give them the same opportunity. This event takes place in the even-

ing and tickets are available to buy for those who want to come and watch. If your child would like to take part, please fill in 

the form sent out in bags today and return it to school by Tuesday 11th June. We will them look into transport, food etc and 

plan the next stage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lunch Menu 

Children will be asked what they would like each day by their teacher. Children in year R—2 get infant free school meals and 

it is £2.65 for the rest of the school, other than for those pupils who have been awarded income based free school meals.  

 

 

 

 


